
Barristers and Solicitors 

David Stevens 
Direct: 416.865.7783 

E-mail: dstevens@airdberlis.com  

September 13, 2013 

BY EMAIL AND FILED VIA RESS 

Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street, Suite 2700 
Toronto, ON M4P 1 E4 

Dear Ms Walli: 

Re: 	EB-2012-0459: Enbridge Gas Distribution (Enbridge) 
2014 to 2018 Customized IR Application 
Response to SEC letter of September 1 1 th 

In my letter earlier today, I indicated that Enbridge did not receive a copy of School 
Energy Coalition's September 11 th  letter, except through the Board's Webdrawer. I have 
now learned that Enbridge did receive a copy of letter, attached to an email sent at 
6:43pm on September 11 t  . 

Please accept my apology for the misinformation in my earlier letter. 

Yours very truly, 

AIRD & BERLIS LLP 

IDav,l Stevens 

cc. 	Enbridge Gas Distribution 
All parties registered in EB-2012-0459 
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